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I'm ready for Climate-Friendly and Equitable Communities. Please do not move HB 

2659 forward. We must plan for our communities to embrace all of the benefits of the 

climate-friendly and equitable communities rule making and the hard work that has 

gone in to determining how we build cities that help us address the growing climate 

crisis! We need more housing and transportation options within our existing cities. 

Let's build up, not out! 

 


